
The following schools have failed to submit any of their required Title I information in the District
Data Dashboard:

AG Cox
HB Sugg

Lakeforest
Sam Bundy

These schools are missing the following elements in the District Dashboard:
AES - Spanish Brochure

AMS - Prioritized Plan & Statement of Assurance
Bethel - Spanish Brochure

CME - Comprehensive Needs Assessment, Prioritized Plan & Spanish Brochure
Chicod - Comprehensive Needs Assessment

Falkland - Statement of Assurance
Eastern - Spanish Brochure

EBA - Statement of Assurance, missing parent signature on Parent Engagement Worksheet
FMS - Prioritized Plan 

GRW - Prioritized Plan & Statement of Assurance
WHR - Spanish Brochure 

Wahl-Coates - Prioritized Plan, Statement of Assurance  & Spanish Brochure
Wellcome - Statement of Assurance (needs SIT chair & parent signatures) & Spanish Brochure

FED FOCUS
AUGUST 19 - 23, 2024 

The following information will NOT be uploaded into the District Dashboard yet:
Semi-Annual Forms: Will be uploaded in January & June

Staff Certifications: Upload by September 30th

The following schools failed to submit the name of your Title I Contact.  If you want your Title I Contact
to receive a stipend, I must receive their name by Thursday, August 22nd at noon! .

 AG Cox                            Ayden Middle                              Chicod
 HB Sugg              Lakeforest                         Sam Bundy



Title I Funds CANNOT be spent until our plan is approved (typically late October).The most current
versions of all forms are located on the Federal Programs Website under the Forms section. 

Bookkeepers and AP’s from the following schools have been added to the Fed Focus Weekly Memo
(along with Title I Contacts).  Thank you for filling out the form by the deadline!
Wahl Coates                    Northwest              South Greenville           CM Eppes
Elmhurst            Grifton        Ayden Elementary             Bethel              Stokes 

There will be a mandatory Title I Contact Meeting on Thursday, September 5th
from 3:30 - 5:00 at KTC in the Mountain Range.  

As the new school year is beginning; please remember:
Every day is a new beginning.

Problems and mistakes of yesterday are now just memories of a lesson
learned.

Every child deserves a fresh start...don’t hold their past mistakes against
them; just as you don’t want others to hold your mistakes against you.

If you received your budget worksheet back to make any changes or
re-allocate any funds, please do this and resubmit your budget by

noon on Friday, August 23rd!! 
I have still not received the initial budget from Lakeforest!


